
 

THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 

IN THE MATTER OF THE JOINT PETITION OF OHIO 
POWER COMPANY D/B/A AEP OHIO, INC. AND 
SOUTH CENTRAL POWER COMPANY TO REVISE 
THEIR CERTIFIED TERRITORIES. 

Case No. 20-0387-EL-PEB 

To the Honorable Commission: 

In accordance with Section 4933.83(E), Revised Code, the Ohio Power Company (Ohio 
Power) and the South Central Power Company (South Central Power) filed a joint 
petition to reallocate a portion of their electric certified territories.  The proposed 
boundary changes are to better align service territory boundaries to reflect actual 
customers served.  All suggested boundary changes are as shown in the petition filing. 

Staff reviewed the petition for conformance with R.C. 4933.81 to 4933.90. The 
petitioning electric suppliers and all affected customers are in agreement with the 
proposed reallocation. Absent any objections from the Commission or other parties, 
staff recommends approval of the proposed reallocation of electric certified territory. 

Sincerely, 

                  
Craig W. Butler 
Director, Power Siting Department  
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio   
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